
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
Board Meeting April 25, 2018 

  
Board of Directors: 
President, Rick Sochon N1OV 
Vice President, Pat Masterson KE2LJ 
Treasurer, Ed Blecher KD2LAU 
Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ 
Program Director, Jim Key KI4TMX 
  
  
  
Rick Sochon, President, called the meeting to order at 1 PM 
  
Treasurer Report:  Ed reported that 69 members have paid their dues for 2018 and the 
Treasury Balance is $3,706.70.  Ed requested that all members 85 years of age or older, who are 
requesting free dues, please notify the club of their birthday (month, day, and year). 
  
New Business:  Mr. Bill Miller N1CDO from ARES informed the Board of a few 
changes.  Geographically South from Providence Road including River View H.S. (special needs 
shelter), Cypress Creek Beth Shields School (special needs shelter) and South Bay Hospital. 
The primary frequency of 440 – 450 MHz will be used by KPARC W4KPR. 
The ARES Representatives will be: Primary:  Mr. Bob Goldberg WA4M 
                                                              Secondary: Mr. Dick Bishop W4NWD 
  
GENERAL BUSINESS:  There will be a CERT training class in May from 4 – 8pm.  More 
information to follow. 
Ed Blecher stated that with the CA moving of the phones, Echo Link may not be functioning 
properly. 
The Holiday Party will be on Tuesday, December 10, 2018. 
  
Meeting closed at 2:05pm 
  
  
 


